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87-030:  ​NACA Conference Funding  
 
Abstract: The National Association for Campus Activities is the number one association 
focused on activities in colleges and universities. It provides exposure to all the latest talents, 
such as what is trending on campuses across the nation. The conference holds 200-400 
vendors that we could potentially work with to get discounts and to bring up-and-coming 
talent to campus. There are a plethora of workshops that vary from leadership to planning to 
mindfulness, all in an educational manner. For example, the workshops include “Increasing 
Engagement and Participation Using Social Media”, “If You Didn’t Know Now You Do: 
Creating More Diverse & Inclusive Campus Programs”, and “ Translating Campus Activities 
Experience to Career Development”. This conference would be an extremely beneficial 
experience for both Ronald Gray and myself because we both intend to remain active 
members in our organizations as we continue to hold leadership roles. We are asking for 
$2,500 in order to fund Ronald and I’s registration, flights, and hotel.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Whereas, ​  Students who have attended before come back with glowing feedback on their 
experience.  For example, Lil Padro, Sarah Turner, & Nicolas Prehiem  attended the 
conference and remained active leaders throughout their time at Bethel College. 
 
Whereas, ​We will be able to bring back informative ideas that could benefit our student 
organizations. 
 
Whereas, ​This conference will teach us so much about how we as student leaders can 
positively influence our fellow students.  
 
Whereas, ​We will be able to bring more performers to campus to engage with students and 
we will also be able to acquire discounts for creative activities on campus.  
 
 
 
 
Therefore, Let it be Enacted:​ That the Student Government Association approves the 
funding of $2,500, in order for Ronald Gray and I to be able to attend this amazing 
conference.  
 
 
 


